
Subject: Re: STATA codes to merge women and household datasets
Posted by Mrinal on Mon, 05 Feb 2018 06:07:32 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Elizabeth,

First of all, I would like to thank and congratulate you and your team for the much needed
PUMS-DHS initiative. It is such a relief to have a resource like this when working with huge
databases such as NFHS.  Interestingly, the first thing I did after getting access to DHS was to
browse the IPUMS-DHS project, however, I realized that I should take it as an opportunity to learn
a thing or two while preparing the database for analysis. But again I heartily appreciate your
contribution in smoothening the path to analyze DHS database.

Mrinal
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